
March 20, 2020 
  
Greetings, 
  
Throughout the day you were peppered with announcements and court orders from 
Kitsap County District and Superior Court. Undoubtedly your email inbox has been 
overwhelmed. If you aren’t sure if you have received all of the various orders 
entered this week from Superior Court, they are available on the Superior Court 
website at: https://www.kitsapgov.com/sc/. 
  
As difficult as this week has been for all of us, next week may be even more so for 
Superior Court. Superior Court will be open on Monday. However, due to results of 
the Kitsap Public Health District investigation, we will have less than half of our 
regular office members there. The good news is that as of this writing, no further 
members of Superior Court have tested positive for COVID-19. 
  
I will post relevant information over the weekend if there are any significant changes 
to what has already been stated. I am immensely grateful to the Team Captains I 
have worked with over the past week. They have been responsive and provided 
great insight as to how we should best proceed. 
  
Please remember two things: 1.) Talk to the other side before reaching out to 
Jennifer. 2.) Everything is fluid and unpredictable. That’s hard for me. Those of you 
who have seen my office know that disorder and chaos doesn’t fit my personality. 
But we all have to adjust! 
  
Yours, Kevin 
  
Kevin Hull 
Presiding Judge 
Kitsap County Superior Court 
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